CORRESPONDENCE
9/14/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 06749-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 11:14 AM

To: ‘naretteran@hotmail.com'’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Naret Teran

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: naretteran@everyactioncustom.com <naretteran@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 7:32 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,
Greetings Commissioners,

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy future
and choose how they power their lives with an abundant source of renewable energy.

Solar tech has allowed for good return on investment but battery tech is still not there yet. The idea that monopolies will
treat their customers poorly is not new but you have the power to see that fairness is afforded. We the people that have
gone solar or will go solar know that net metering is fair, logical, and when looked at objectively, mutually beneficial.
The power transmission system can be stranded by long distances but generating power on your own roof or your
neighbor's roof just makes sense. As they say, all things in moderation. If we lived this motto we can make the world a
better place.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners, and all those looking to go solar from uncertainty by
preserving net metering here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Naret Teran
921 Dartmouth St Orlando, FL 32804-5723





